
Notice of  
Public Hearing
The Review Board, as provided for under The Heritage Property Act, will hold a public 
hearing concerning objections to the Denial of Demolition Permit as well as the Notice 
of Intention to Issue Repair Order for the Burns Hanley Building - 1863 Cornwall Street 
that is within the designated Victoria Park Heritage Conservation District in Regina, SK.

The public is invited to participate. 

Date:	 Thursday, March 10, 2022, at 6:30 p.m.
Location:	� Virtual Hearing via Microsoft Teams  

(pre-registration is required to receive the hearing link) 

Any person wishing to make a written submission to the Review Board regarding either of 
these matters must forward a copy of their submission to the Review Board Secretary by 5 
p.m. on February 25, 2022. Those wishing to make a verbal presentation or attend the virtual 
hearing must register in advance by March 7, 2022.

For registration and additional information please visit:  
https://www.saskatchewan.ca/residents/parks-culture-heritage-and-sport/heritage-
conservation-and-commemoration/heritage-properties/review-board

For further information, please contact: 
Review Board Secretary  
Krista Liggett
(306) 787-8519
krista.liggett@gov.sk.ca
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